
 

  

 
 
Magellan Behavioral Health of Pennsylvania (Magellan), on behalf of Bucks, Cambria, Delaware, Lehigh, 
Montgomery and Northampton Counties, invites you to the following provider workgroup for Intensive 

Behavioral Health Services (IBHS) implementation: 
 
 

 

 Thursday, January 13, 2022 9:30-11 A.M. Via Zoom:   

https://magellanhealth.zoom.us/j/92184267136?pwd=OERaRHlBY1k3cG4wRmJlSD

dFNFN0UT09 

 

Register in advance for this meeting.  

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 

about joining the meeting. 
 

 

 
Meeting objectives include:   

• Review of IBHS regulations and provider barriers 

• Review updated information from OMHSAS 

• Review of Magellan authorization process and other changes 

• Questions and answers   
 
Please direct any questions to IBHS@MagellanHealth.com. 
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